Suspension

ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE

## **BARBARA MILLER-WILLIAMS**

Legislator - 1st District

MEMBER:

Government Affairs Committee Finance & Management Committee Health & Human Services Committee



427 William Street Buffalo, New York 14204 716/842-0490 FAX: 716/854-5722

John Calvin Davis Legislative Assistant

92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor Buffalo, New York 14202 716/858-8825 FAX: 716/858-8818

October 17, 2016

Jack Quinn, President Erie Community College 121 Ellicott Street Buffalo, NY 14203

## Dear President Ouinn:

Recently a Resolution was introduced to the Erie County Legislature requesting that a report be submitted, in writing, on the process that led to ending the College's partnership with Middle Early College High School to this Honorable Body no later than October 3, 2016. As of today, the Legislature has not received this report.

Please submit a report to the Legislature that details the process by which Erie Community College administration decided to end the partnership with Buffalo Public School's Middle Early College High School. In addition to reporting on the process by which this partnership ended, please inform the Legislature on the plan for Erie Community College to reestablish a partnership with the Buffalo Public School system.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions and/or concerns. I can be reached at (716)842-0490.

Sincerely,

Bárbara Miller-Williams Erie County Legislator

District1

Cc: Erie County Legislature